
Annual Hydrant Flushing:  Aug. 29 – Sept. 10, 
2022  
 

Beginning next week, New Jersey American Water will start our annual hydrant 
flushing in Edgewater Park to clean our distribution mains and perform 
operational checks on fire hydrants. We expect to be in the area from August 29 
thru September 10, 2022.  

While water mains are being cleaned, customers may notice short periods of 
low water pressure or discolored water. If customers experience temporary 
water discoloration, New Jersey American Water recommends running the cold 
water until it is clear. The following steps are also encouraged: 

• Draw water for cooking prior to the flushing period. 
• Store a large bottle of water in the refrigerator for drinking. 
• Check for discolored water before using the washing machine or 

dishwasher. 
• If water pressure or water volume seems low after flushing has been 

completed, check faucet screens for trapped particles. 

In addition to viewing the schedule on the company’s website, customers also 
have the option to be updated on the local flushing schedule via phone call, text 
or email by enrolling in New Jersey American Water’s customer notification 
system at www.mywater.amwater.com.  

 
Thanks, 
Jasmine Mungo, Major Account Manager 
 
New Jersey American Water 
213 Carriage Lane Delran, NJ  
Follow us on our social networks: 

    
 
New Jersey American Water’s Kurt Driscoll 
flushing a hydrant in the company’s Egg 
Harbor Township service area. (Photo 
Credit: New Jersey American Water) 
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